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To Whom it May Concern,

Greyhound Pets of America (GPA) was established in 1987 as a 501¢3 non
profit organization with a mission of placing retired racing greyhounds

into permanent homes. We have recently reached a milestone of over 100,000
placements, and are the oldest and largest greyhound specific Adoption
organization in North America.

Our organization has achieved this pinnacle of success via our 30+ chapters
and over 7000 volunteers across North America, as well as networking with
other reputable Greyhound specific adoption groups, with tracks, and with
the National Greyhound Association (NGA.) Because of our reliable history,
the latter two have consistently turned to our organization when difficult
situations arise such as kennel and track closures. Our current involvement
with the NGA and tracks closing in Florida as a result of a negative and
deceptive 3 million dollar ad campaign by the Humane Society of the United
States is no exception. We are currently working with many groups across
the country to provide them with retiring greyhounds to fill their waiting
lists, as there has been an increasing demand for ex racers over recent
months and years. It is our firm belief, due to our boots on the ground
handling of these Greyhounds from birth through retirement, via our
presence on farms, training facilities, and racing kennels, that racing

bred greyhounds have become such pet sensations due to their entire life
experiences - not in spite of them. We will continue our mission, both now
and in the future, in the same reliable and trustworthy manner as we always
have, and we will continue to speak the truth regarding our firsthand
experiences about their lives from farms to tracks to retirement homes.
Likewise, we will continue to support the responsible continuation and
expansion of the sport of professional Greyhound racing.

Rory Goreé, President,
Greyhound Pets of America National,
Arizona Racing Commissioner Chairman



